In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

New Email Security Features

General Announcements

- · Open Forum Director of Financial Aid Candidate, Kevin Michaelsen
- · CAS office closed Tuesday, September 12th, 8:30-10:30 am
- · Saxon Racing Meeting
- · Engineering Career Fair RESUME DAYS!
- · Student Club Business Office package
- · \$2 Tuesday Movie Night
- · Health And Wellness The Balancing Act: Work, Life, and Technology
- · It's not too late to join Alfred University Chorus!!!
- · Article for Parents E-Newsletter
- · Peer Review Board is Recruiting!
- · Healthcare Management Opportunities Informational Meeting
- · Interested in playing Women's Lacrosse?
- · Looking for presenters on What about Wednesdays? Talk series.
- · NY Times newspaper subscription available through AU Bookstore
- · AU Dance Theater Auditions
- · Blind Logic: perceptual investigation through painting

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
5:20 Yoga Class	 4:00 Women's tennis at Fredonia 5:15 ANOTHER KOREAN WAR? A round-table discussion 5:45 AU Dance Theater Auditions 8:30 International Folk Dancing 	4:30 Blind Logic: perceptual investigation through painting Blind Logic: perceptual investigation through painting 5:15 ANOTHER KOREAN WAR? A round-table discussion 5:20 Yoga Class 7:00 ASME Weekly Meeting Women's soccer at Keuka Men's soccer at Cortland

New Email Security Features

In response to the significant increase in Phishing attacks that we (and many other institutions) have been encountering over the last year, ITS is implementing additional security measures through a product called Advanced Threat Protection (ATP). A few things you should understand about ATP...

ATP scans all email attachments to see if they might contain malware. If ATP detects malware, it will remove the attachment, and deliver the email to recipient. This feature works relatively well, but occasionally, ATP will remove a legitimate attachment. If you happen to receive a legitimate email that indicated an attached document (But, does not actually contain a document), please contact the ITS Helpdesk and we will retrieve the attachment for you. Something to note: Because ATP is testing each and every attachment; there may be a 5 minute delay in the delivery of emails that contain attachments.

ATP "rewrites" URLS that appear to contain malicious links. The rewritten URL directs you to a Web page that tells you what ATP did and how you can reinstate a legitimate URL that was falsely identified as malicious.

As with any layer of threat protection, sometimes malicious emails get through. When it comes to social-engineering attacks such as malware and Phishing, your saavy instincts are an essential layer of deterrence. Please continue to be vigilant when receiving attachments and never input your username and password in a Web page that was sent via email. If something doesn't seem to be right, please take a moment and contact the ITS Helpdesk.

Fiat Lux!

Gary Roberts

Submitted by: Gary Roberts

back to top Send Email Reminder

Open Forum - Director of Financial Aid Candidate, Kevin Michaelsen

Faculty and staff are invited to an open forum session from 1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m., Monday, September 11, in the PCC Kenyon Allen room presented by Kevin Michaelsen a candidate for the director of financial aid position.

Topic: "What is your vision for a high-functioning financial aid operation - it's challenges and rewards?"

Submitted by: Janet Lynch

back to top Send Email Reminder

CAS office closed Tuesday, September 12th, 8:30-10:30 am

The Center for Academic Success office will be closed on Tuesday, September 12th from 8:30-10:30 am for a Student Affairs Divisional Kick Off meeting.

Submitted by: Elizabeth Niles

back to top Send Email Reminder

Saxon Racing Meeting

Saxon Racing will be having a meeting every Thursday in Seidlin 114 at 9:00 pm starting 8/31/17. New members are always welcome!

Link: http://www.saxonracing.org

Submitted by: Cameron Martineau

back to top Send Email Reminder

Engineering Career Fair RESUME DAYS!

The Engineering Career Fair will take place on Thursday, October 5. To assist you with preparing for the fair, the CDC will host Resume Days 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 3 and Wednesday, October 4. You can stop into the CDC to get your resume reviewed and pick up some FREE resume paper.

Submitted by: Jill Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Club Business Office package

The Business Office in Carnegie Hall has put together a Student Club package to help the Clubs with any of the Business Office forms. Hoping this information will be helpful and less confusing of our procedures. Please do not hesitate to contact the Business Office with any questions.

If you are a Student Group representative, please have your authorized signing rights information sheet filled out, with signatures so that we may have the updated information on file for our records this will help when processing any of your requests.

Link: Student Club / Organization Informational Packet

Attachment: Student Club Business Office package

Submitted by: Marty Fuller

back to top Send Email Reminder

\$2 Tuesday Movie Night

Every Tuesday movies at the Spotlight Theater in Hornell. \$2 covers your transportation and admission to the movie. Visit auconnect.alfred.edu to get the most up to date information about what movies are being run.

Link: https://auconnect.alfred.edu/events

Submitted by: Eliza Ordway

back to top Send Email Reminder

Health And Wellness - The Balancing Act: Work, Life, and Technology

Alfred University and Blue Cross Blue Shield of Western NY are proud to present a Health and Wellness Event at 1:15 p.m. on Friday September 15, 2017 in the Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center entitled "The Balancing Act: Work, Life, and Technology. This seminar is subtitled "How can you make time for all of life's priorities? Strategies to help you find balance and live life to the fullest!" This event is open to all of the A-U campus and Staff, Faculty and Students are welcome to attend.

Attachment: The Balancing Act: Work, Life, and Technology

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

It's not too late to join Alfred University Chorus!!!

The Alfred University Chorus is open to all students, faculty and community members without audition. Chorus is a 2 credit course (for students) MUSC 271 and fulfills 1/2 of the ARTS (C) credit. We meet Monday 7:00-8:30(students/faculty/community) and Wednesday 5:20-6:50 (just students). We will be preparing a classical work by F.J. Haydn for performance with orchestra but will also be singing works from the standard and popular choral repertoire. Come this Monday night and try it out!!!

Submitted by: Luanne Crosby

back to top Send Email Reminder

Article for Parents E-Newsletter

The Office of Parent Programs will be creating and sending out an E-Newsletter to parents; my hope is to have the first edition go out around the end of September; first of October. I will be adding important dates, calendar of monthly events and any news happening around campus. If you'd like to submit an article or important date for an event taking place between October 1 and December 15 or any updates from opening, reminders to parents, etc., please submit them to me no later than September 22 via email at <code>dunganbj@alfred.edu</code>. I'm looking to have a very exciting, full newsletter to share with parents that will include reminders and information about what is taking place (or has taken place that highlights student groups or individuals) here on campus. Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your participation.

Submitted by: Bonnie Dungan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Peer Review Board is Recruiting!

We are currently recruiting students to serve on our Peer Review and University Conduct boards. Our system is designed to hold students accountable for the Student Code of Conduct, change problematic behavior through a structured educational process, and protect the University community. The conduct system enables the campus community to take an active role in the hearing process.

Board members need to possess strong interpersonal and communication skills, sound judgement, personal integrity, and demonstrate respect for others.

Hearings are scheduled on an as-needed basis, with the majority of them being held on Thursday evenings but are subject to change. Training will be held at 6:30 p.m., Tuesday September 19 in the

Powell Campus Center Board Room on the second floor.

Serving depends on your schedule and availability.

If you are interested, please contact **studentconduct@alfred.edu** or x2132 and information about our next training will be provided.

Submitted by: Jacob Marcy

back to top Send Email Reminder

Healthcare Management Opportunities Informational Meeting

Are you interested in a career in Healthcare Management? Come to an information session with representatives from Rochester Regional Health to learn about post graduate fellowship opportunities in Healthcare Management.

The session will be held on September 14th at 4:30 PM in Olin 302. Refreshments will be served.

To make a reservation, please sign into your career profile on Handshake at Alfred.joinhandshake.com or for other questions please contact daciw@alfred.edu.

Attachment: Fellowship Opportunity

Submitted by: Judy Scott

back to top Send Email Reminder

Interested in playing Women's Lacrosse?

The AU Women's Lacrosse team is looking to add to their roster! If you are interested in playing, please email the Graduate Assistant, Karli Brinthaupt at KAB17@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Karli Brinthaupt

back to top Send Email Reminder

Looking for presenters on What about Wednesdays? Talk series.

The Institute for cultural Unity is looking for presenters for our "What About Wednesdays?" discussion series. If you are interested in presenting a discussion or workshop topic related (in any way) to Diversity, Culture, Social Justice, or Activism, contact us at ICU@alfred.edu, contact Itan Chait at ic3@alfred.edu.

Link: ICU AuConnect page

Submitted by: Institute for Cultural Unity

back to top Send Email Reminder

NY Times newspaper subscription available through AU Bookstore

Do you want a copy of the NY Times newspaper? We have subscriptions available at the AU Bookstore. The NY Times arrives daily (Monday-Friday) for pick up at the bookstore after 1:30 p.m. The Fall subscription starts Monday, September 11 and goes through December 15. (No papers Nov. 22-24) The subscription is \$42.70 for the semester.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Dance Theater Auditions

Have you been thinking about, even just mildly ruminating on, doing AU Dance Theater this year? Well, you should!

We want all experience levels!

Auditions are at 5:45 p.m., Tuesday, September 12 in Miller 300.

We are auditioning dancers for:

- Guest Artist: Nicole Stanton who works in the African and contemporary dance styles.
- Student choreographers: Reed McLean, Leanne Stephan, Bri Van Dorpe and Marc Widerman.
- Faculty member: Colleen Culley.

Auditions are like a fun and energetic dance class. There is a short warm-up and then each choreographer who is looking for dancers will ask you to try on their material. You do not need to prepare anything.

Each dance rehearses a maximum of 4 hours/week, except tech week. Pieces are to be performed in the AU Dance Theater February Concert.

Looking forward to seeing you Tuesday!

Submitted by: Colleen Culley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Blind Logic: perceptual investigation through painting

4:30 p.m., Wednesday, September 13

Binns C (206)

Cost: free

Sponsored by: Division of Drawing, Painting, and Photography and the Cohen Gallery

In conjunction with her exhibition, "The Part of Sight," at the Cohen Gallery, Liz Ainslie will give an artist talk on painting and perception. Liz will discuss her interest in medieval and early renaissance paintings, post-impressionists such as Vuillard, and Hokusai prints, and will discuss the way representational works have influenced her abstract work in relation to color, illusion and visual translation.

Submitted by: SOAD Events

back to top

Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | MyAU | Events | BannerWeb | Canvas | News | Enews